
Hail	Mary	 full	 of	Grace,	 the	 Lord	 is	
with	 thee.	 Blessed	 art	 thou	 among	
women	 and	 blessed	 is	 the	 fruit	 of	
thy	womb	Jesus.	Holy	Mary	Mother	
of	God,	pray	for	us	sinners,	now	and	
at	the	hour	of	our	death.		
Amen.	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                               
 

 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                        

 
Save the Date 

 

COMEDY NITE 
 

November 11, 2017 
 

Details to Follow 

Council Meetings: 
1st and 3rd Thursday of each 

month at 7:30 pm. 
Corporation Meeting: 

2nd Thursday of each month 
Council Officer’s Meeting: 

4th Thursday of each month 
Squire Meetings: 

1st and 3rd Monday of each month 
@ 7:30 pm 

  

"Say	the	Rosary	every	day,	
to	bring	peace	to	the	world	
and	the	end	of	the	war."	

ISSUE: M        September  2017     No. 12 

 

 
 

WEBSITES 
www.kofc.org 

www.olor4428kofc.org 
www.newyorkknights.com 

www.suffolkchapterkoc.com 
 

 

INSURANCE NEWS 
FIELD AGENT 

Joseph Rannazzisi, FICF 
631-484-0252 

joseph.rannazzisi@kofc.org 
 

INSTALLATION OF   
OFFICERS 

SEPTEMBER 17, 2017 
MASS AT ST CYRILS AT 8:00 AM 

INSTALLATION AT 9:30 AT 
COUNCIL HALL 

(PLEASE ARRIVE BY 9:15 IF 
YOU’RE NOT ATTENDING MASS) 

SUNDAY BRUNCH RECEPTION TO 
FOLLOW 

PLEASE RESPOND TO: 
CARMINE SOLDANO, PGK, FDD AT 

Ces395@hotmail.com 
NO LATER THAN 9/10/17 

 
CONDUCTED BY DD SK PHIL RENNA, PGK 

 
************************** 

 

Our Lady of the Rosary Columbiettes 

Victorian Tea 
Our Lady of the Rosary Council #4428 

759 Long Island Ave 
Deer Park, NY 

 
Friday, September 22, 2017 

7:00pm Sharp 
Donation $22.00 

 
Please bring your own cup and saucer. 

 
Prize for the Best Hat. 

For information call Tammy Loring @ 
631-242-1151. 

    
DATES TO REMEMBER 
Sept   1 Country Line Dancing 
Sep    7 Council Meeting 
Sept 11 Columbiette Meeting 
Sept  14 Corp Officers Meeting 
Sept  17 Installation Of  Officers 
Sept 18 Fr. Kayser Golf Outing 
Sept  21 Council Meeting 
Sept  22 Victorian Tea 
              Cigar Nite 
Sept 24 Jets Game SOLD OUT 
             Waiting list only. 
Sept  28 Council Officers  Meetg 
Oct   14  Octoberfest 
Nov  11 Comedey Nite 
 
Remember 
If it is Thursday, it is 
Knights of Columbus 
Day 
 



 
                                                                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

		GRAND	KNIGHT’S	
MESSAGE                                      

Brothers: 

    “Make us worthy LORD to serve those 
people throughout the world who Live & 
Die in poverty and hunger.  Give them 
through our hands, the daily bread, and by 
our understanding love, give them peace and 
joy. AMEN- Saint Mother Teresa. 

   I had the honor and privilege this past 
Saturday, Aug. 19th to attend the 7:30PM 
mass at St. Anne’s Church in Brentwood, as 
a member of Our Lady of Fatima 0716, 4th 
Degree Assembly’s  Honor Guard to escort 
and form the line of procession.  The Mass 
was Celebrated by Cardinal Jose Gregorio 
Rosa Chavez (Archbishop of San Salvador) 
and Bishop John Barres and was part of 3 
day tour of Long Island and the first visit 
from El Salvador to the United States for the 
Cardinal (an invitation from Bishop Barres).               
The mass was a traditional El Salvadorian 
Mass in Spanish, full of music and 
celebration. The Cardinal who will be 75 yrs 
old on Sep. 3rd was very gracious, humble 
and personable.  Before the procession he 
walked up and down the aisle of the church 
shaking hands and saying hello to the 
parishioners.  After the Mass began the 
Cardinal stopped for a few minutes to speak 
with the parishioners.  He asked  “who is 
from El Salvador?” Hands went up from 
most of the church.  He then asked for hands 
of those who were from each of the 
individual cities of El Salvador.  When he 
got to San Salvador again many hands went 
up and the Cardinal started to sing the 
National Anthem of El Salvador and the 
people joined him.  During his homily 
Cardinal Chavez spoke out  against the 
violence of MS-13, stating that this gang is 
putting a negative shadow over the El 
Salvadorian people who are “good family 
people”.  He also spoke directly to the 
parents and families of the teens who were 
killed by MS-13 in Brentwood & Central 
Islip.                  (Continued on page 8”)    

COLUMBIETTE	PRESIDENT’S		
MESSAGE	

Dear Sister Columbiettes, 
Welcome back to the new Columbian 
year.  Hope the summer was restful for 
everyone & you did the things you 
enjoy most in warm weather. Our 
Victorian Tea is coming up.  It’s 
Sep22nd the cost is $22.00.  If you 
didn’t buy your ticket yet you can 
purchase it at our Sept. meeting. Thank 
you everyone who came out to Rita’s 
Ices to make that a success.  As you 
know from our June meeting our 
treasury is very low & we formed a 
fundraising committee to look at ways 
to bring more money in.  Each year 
expenses are rising & we have to meet 
those costs.  A BIG thank you to Vickie 
& her committee who did a great job 
putting that together.  If anyone has any 
ideas for other fundraisers no matter 
how  small please your ideas to our first 
meeting. We are also looking for new 
members.  If anyone has any names they 
can be given to Donna Daly at our 
meting.  We will be holding a 1st degree 
in October. If  anyone has C & B books 
they sold over the summer give them to 
Joan G at the meeting so we can get 
credit.  Last year the C & B books 
brought us over $700.00 which was 
wonderful.  Every bit counts.  The 
Council is holding an Oktoberfest on 
Oct 14th & I hear there is a comedy  
show in the works.  Come and join us & 
support our Council.  I would like to end 
with a closing prayer.  7 Prayers.   May 
Your Health improve.  May your friends 
be blessed. May your family be loved.  
May your finances multiply.  May  your 
pains be  less. May your worries 
disappear.  May you be  blessed.       
Bobi 

FR.	DONNELLY’S	
MESSAGE	

Dear Brothers and Sisters; 
Count Your Blessings 

The past nine months have been a 
struggle for me, four eye surgeries 

and a transfer to a new parish. 
However, I have been able to see (no 

pun intended) God’s hand in 
everything.  Having two detached 

retinas in a short period of time is not 
something that I would wish upon 

anyone.  During my recovery time I 
was humbled to receive so many 

prayer cards, phone calls and visits.  
Everyone of them showed me God’s 

Love and Blessings.  Although I 
could not read or drive for weeks on 
end people stepped up to the plate 
and read for me or drove me to my 
appointments.  Thank you to all of 

you!.  The eyes are improving day to 
day and hopefully I will be close to 

100% by the end of this month. 
My transfer to Maria Regina parish 

has been a gift beyond my 
imagination.  The people of God, the 
priests and the accommodations are 
wonderful.  I Count My Blessings 

everyday for all I have and my 
prayers go out to all of you for your 
love and prayers during these past 

nine months! 
God Bless, 
Fr. Stephen  



  
                                                                                                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               
 

300 CLUB NEWS 
We are in the process of collecting monies for the 300 Club numbers for 2018.  Each number cost $50.00.  

Please make checks payable to O.L.O.R. #4428 and note “300  Club Payment” in note section of your check. 
You can drop it off in an envelope at the council addressed to the attention of Phil M. or Gino B.  or 

you can mail it to: 
O.L.O.R. #4428 

759 Long Island Ave.   
Deer Park, N.Y. 11729 

Attention: Phil M or Gino B. 
Please remit your “300 Club” payment as soon as possible but no later then Dec. 15, 2017 as we have a 

standby list and your numbers will be sold to them after that date.  

ADMISSIONS COMMITTEE 
. 

Chairman:  Gino Bartalini 631-666 9134 
Brian Breckles – 667-8542,         Joe Verdicchio  
  631- 586-9533,     Matt Ostrow  478-714-0989                  
    Frank Sampogna 586-9032  
                        

The next admission committee meeting will be 
held on 3rd Tuesday of month. Please call the 

Chairman.  

300 CLUB WINNERS 
   Here are the Winners for Aug 03, 2017           
 $50.00        209    Sal Mangano 
             $25.00       088     Carmine Soldano 
             $25.00       118     Dominick Letteri    

Here are the Winners for Aug 10, 2017 
 $50.00       295     Ryan Dudley 
 $25.00       207     Michael Yachif 
 $25.00        208     Dan Thompson 

Here are the Winners for Aug 17, 2017 
 $50.00       095     Peggy Marsh 
 $25.00       223     F. Aberghine 
 $25.00        295     Ryan Dudley 

Here are the Winners for Aug 24, 2017 
 $50.00        215      Charlie Calcasola 
             $25.00        154      Sal Squartrito   
             $25.00        139      Gloria Maniaci 

Here are the Winners  for Aug 31, 2017 
            $50.00         152       Michael Benvenuto 
            $25.00         224       Nora & Dick Matin 
            $25.00         265       Guy Piccionone 

September  Happy Birthdays 
Patrick Alessi, Pascale Ambrsio, Matthew Austin, Mary 
Anne Baiera, Gino Bartalini, Christopher Beil, Marco 

Blasio, Brian & Marie Breckles, Paul Breslin, Tim Byrne, 
Don Caratozzolo, Sal Cintorino PGK, Charles Connolly, 

John Daly, Paul Dantona, Patrick Demery, Janet DeFalco, 
Rosario DiGiovanna, Barbara Dunne, Thomas Fanning, 

Joseph Fiorentino, Vito Fabizio, Eugene Franggione, 
Ralph Gagliardo, Joseph Giammona, Anthony Guida, 

Christopher Hein, Virgina Helmecke, James Kelly, Jon 
Kelly, Scott Kare. Kenneth LaMottte, Kevin Lazar, Brian 

Ledonne, Mark Liegy, Gerald Liston, Nick Lombardo, 
Felix Lombardo, Vincent Marinelli, Raymond Mazzilli, 

John McDonald, Michael McGill, Sean McPhillips, 
Andrew McDonald, Eugene Murray, Thomas Mylott, John 

O’Loughlin, Christian Oliva, Maureen Olivo, Anthony 
Partisala, Frank Salanitri, Lawrence Santapola, Angelina 
Scarfi, Russell Sciura, Robert Seebach, Michael Sheehan, 
Richard Sisson, Marie Tisci, Patricia Vaughn, Christopher 

Vinas, Leonard Viscano.   

Our Prayers for Recovery 
Frank Artile, Jean Fortuno,  Lou  Maurio, Vincente Frepane, 

Bernice Bourgarde, Roseanne Fuessell, Kiera Hass, Larry 
Busini, Ralph DeMartino, James Dawes, Roy Perticone, Joe 
Salari, Thomas Dudley, Joe Saroli, Catherine Martin, Joe  & 

Barbara Dunne, Helen Karpowice, Don Martin,  Steve Turturro,  
Bill McCartney, Maureen Olivo, Fran Gibson, Gina Ragozzino, 
Tom & Mary Ellen DiPasquale, Matthew DiBenedetto, Susan 

Soldano,  Anthony Lazar,  Frank Clark, Fr. Steve Donnelly who 
had emergency surgery on his second eye.  

Pray for all the brave souls who have died or have 
been injured in conflicts around the world. 



Our Lady of the Rosary 
Father Kayser’s Memorial Golf Outing 

DATE: MONDAY SEPTEMBER 18, 2017 
PLACE: SAYVILLE GOLF COURSE 
TIME: 8:00AM SHOT GUN START 

PRICE: EARLY REGISTRATION $140.00 
(ALL PAYMENTS RECEIVED BEFORE LABOR DAY) 

LATE REGISTRATION $145.00 
(ALL PAYMENTS RECEIVED AFTER LABOR DAY) 

FEE INCLUDES: CONTINENTAL BREAKFAST AT COURSE @ 7:00 
AM, GREEN FEE, GOLF CART, SNACKS, HOT DOG & BEVERAGE 

AT THE TURN, BBQ STEAK DINNER AT COUNCIL HALL, OPEN BAR 
FOR FUTHER INFORMATION CONTACT VINNIE DIPASQUALE  @  

631 793-3990 
 

KEVIN GILLESPIE – CHAIRMAN 
ADMINISTRATIvE ASSISTANTS - VINNIE DIPASQUALE PGK, TONY 
BECCARIA, AND HANK THEILING PGK, FDD 

MAIL OR DROP OFF MONIES TO: 
O.L.O.R. COUNCIL #4428 K OF C 

759 LONG ISLAND AVE.     DEER PARK, N.Y.  11729 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
PLEASE FIND ENCLOSED A CHECK PAYABLE TO O.L.O.R. #4428 
FOR THE AMOUNT OF $___________ TO COVER THE 
REGISTRATION FEES FOR GOLFERS NAMES __________________  
_________________ 
                       
                                                         __________________  _________________ 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
HOLE SPONSORS $100.00, DINNER $350.00, COCKTAIL HOUR $300.00 
LUNCH $250.00, BREAKFAST $250.00.  MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO O.L.O.R 
#4428 
SPONSORSHIP SHOULD READ_____________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________ 
 
 



 

OCTOBERFEST 3 
 

Saturday October 14, 2017   
At Council Hall  7PM - 11PM 

$45.00 Per Person  
Reserve Early–No Tickets sold at Door 

4 Piece OOM PAH BAND 
Full German Menu, Pretzels, Salads, 

Desserts, German Beer & Wine, Soda, 
Coffee, Tea 

 Ticket & Info Contact 
Brian Breckles  - (631) 667-8542 



 
 



 
 

A LETTER FROM OUR DISTRICT DEPUTY 
 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 Let me start by introducing myself.  My name is Phillip A. Renna amd I am Past 
Grand Knight from our Lady of Perpetual Help Council #794 in Lindenhurst.  I am a 
15 year member of the Knights of Columbus.  This year I have been selected to serve as 
District Deputy of the 8th New York District.  It is truly an honor to be selected to serve 
as your District Deputy.  I look forward to leading this District and doing the work of 
our order.  I have had the privilege thus far to meet your Grand Knight and Officers. 
I look forward to meeting and getting to know the rest of your Council.  

 I want to congratulate all the newly elected officers for this Columbian year.   I 
wish them the best of luck during their term.  My advice to you is listen to the members 
and use the advice of your Past Grand Knights before making a a critical decisions.  As 
I learned when I was Grand Knight  having an outstanding support staff make those 
decisions a bit easier. 

I want to extend a thank you to all the outgoing Officers for your time and 
service.  Your ability to do the work of the order and your Council is important  to its 
continued success.  

As we are now in our second month of this Columbian Year many eents are in 
full gear.  For example the Installation od Officers, Soccer Challenge, Blood Drive, 
Cigar Night and membership drives just to name a few.  Your Council did an 
outstanding job with your recent Blood Drive.  I thank those brothers for doing an 
outstanding job.  As we know the blood centers are looking for blood donations 
regularly and it is important to help by running these blood drives.  I can see that 
OLOR Council  is setting up to be busy but successful  year.  I wish you the best of luck 
and I’m here to assist in any way I can. 

It is important to remember what drives our Order and gives its life…that is 
each and everyone of you.  Membership is the life blood of our order, which why it is 
important that each of us look to bring in a brother Knight during this year.  Help us 
grow our Order and make it better then it is today. 

One important event that is coming up next month is Chaplin’s Night sponsored 
by the Suffolk County Chapter.  I encourage each of you to join us on September 8th, 
2017 at 8PM in Rocky Point to honor all our Chaplin’s that serve  our Councils. 

May God Bless each of you and this Columbian Year. 
 
Thank You 
Vivat Jesus 
 
Phillip A. Renna 
SK Phillip A Renna PGK 
District Deputy 8th NY District 



         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      

A Monthly Publication of the Knights of Columbus 
Our Lady of the Rosary Council #4428 

8th New York District 
759 Long Island Avenue, Deer Park, NY 11729-3409 
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~ 2017 - 2018 Council Officers ~ 
 

Chaplain: SK Rev. Stephen H. Donnelly 385-3311 
Grand Knight:n       SK  Daniel P. Calise            (631 231-5019 
Deputy GK: SK  Joe Verdicchio              (631) 586-9533 
Chancellor                     Gino Bartalini                (631) 666-9134        
Warden: SK Brian Breckles               (631) 667-8542 
Recorder: SK Matt J. Ostrow               (478) 714-0989 
Treasurer: SK Keith Bantz                   (631) 940-8400  
Financial Secretary SK Harry Lipps                   (631) 242-2082   
Advocate SK  John J Lazar, PGK, FDD 667-9878 
Inside Guard:        Dan Goldberg 
Outside Guard: SK  Frank Sampogna            (631 586-9032) 
Outside Guard:          Nick Verdicchio 
Historian:       Tony Beccaria                (516) 356-5872 
Lecturer:   Vinnie DiPasquale PGK (631)793-3990 
3 Yr Trustee           SK Carmine Soldano PGK, FDD   586-0883 
2 Yr. Trustee:               Phil Maniaci, PGK, FDD (631) 334-5892  
1 Yr. Trustee:     Paul Coppola PGK           (631) 587-9649 

District Deputy:         
 

Chapter Delegates:  Daniel Calise GK, Carmine E. Soldano, 
PGK,DD, Philip G.  Maniaci, PGK, DD, , PGK,FJohn J. Lazar, 
PGK, FDD, Hank Theiling PGK, FDD,  Joe Verdicchio DGK 
Delegates to the NYS Convention: 
Grand Knight:                        Danny Calise GK   
Past Grand Knight:  Vinnie DiPasquale, PGK 
Alt. to Grand Knight:  Phil Maniaci, PGK, DD 
Alt. to Past Grand Knight:      Carmine Soldano PGK FDD  
 
 

2017 - 2018 
~Corporation Officers~ 

President :            Daniel Thompson 
Vice President : Mike Mcgill 
Secretary: Barry Tuma 
Treasurer: Brian Breckles 
Grand Knight: Daniel Calise, GK 
Immediate PGK: Vinnie DiPasquale, PGK 
Immediate PCP: Brian Dunne, PCP 
3-Year Trustee:   Mike Andrela  
                              Jon Cook 
                              Guy Picinone                            
2-Year Trustee:  Joe Verdicchio 
                              Ed Schack 
                              Tim Byrne PCP 
1-Year Trustee:  Charlie Calcasola, PCP  
                              Gino Bartalini 
                              Augie Virzi  

 
2016 - 2017 

Columbiette Officers 
President: Barbara Lukenovich 
Past President: Joan Loring 
Vice President: Vicky Lynch 
Secretary: Tammy Loring 
Financial Secretary: Jasmine Thomas 
Treasurer: Inez Schillinger 
Sentinel: Lorraine Lipps 
Delegates to Chapter: Barbara Lukenovich 
                                     Joan Loring 
 Fran Gibson 
 Mary Lundin 
Alternates to Chapter Vicki Lynch 

 Inez Schillinger 
Delegates to State Barbara Lukenovich 
                                     Joan Loring 
Alternates to State Mary Lundin 
 Fran Gibson 

Program Directors 
 

Director:  
Church:        Carmine Soldano                               
                              PGK, FDD, FCDD     
Vocation:   Matt Ostrow    
Community:   John J. Lazar  
                              PGK, FDD 
Public Relations: Brian Breckles 
Membership:   Gino Bartalini 
Youth:   Phil Kanyuk 
Fourth Degree   Tom Maliszewski 
Corporation   Daniel Thompson 
Columbiettes:      Daniel Calise 

 
Columbiette Meeting 
Schedule 2017-2018 

Sept 11 
Oct 9 
Nov 13 
Dec 11 
Jan 8 
Feb 12 
Mar 12 
Apr 9 
May 14 
Jun 11 
 
Chapter Meeting April 16 

(Continued  from page 2) 
El Salvador’ First Cardinal was a friend and a close collaborator of Blessed Oscar Romero, the fourth Archbishop of 
San Salvador, both have been very outspoken against poverty, social injustice, assassinations and torture.  In 1980, 
Romero was assassinated while offering MASS in the chapel of the Hospital Of Divine Providence.  In 1997, Pope 
John Paul II bestowed upon Romero the title of Servant of God, and a cause for beatification and canonization was 
opened for him.  The cause stalled, but was reopened by Pope Benedict in 2012.  He was declared a martyr by Pope 
Francis on 3  February 2015, paving the way for his beatification which took place on 23 May 2015.  “ The ones 
who have a voice must speak for those who are voiceless” Oscar Romero                “We are workers, not master 
builders, ministers, not messiahs.  We are prophets of a future not our own.”- Oscar  Romero 
 “Faith in action is LOVE- and Love in action is Service.” – Saint  Mother Teresa.  
Let us always strive to be good loving servants of God by our faith being accompanied with actions.  Let us be open 
to others of diversity, for we ALL are Children of GOD.  May we continue to help those in need, those who suffer 
from hunger and poverty or who have lost their way. Let us continue to be the voice for those who are voiceless. 
Always, keep in your prayers our Brothers and Sisters who are sick; our deceased members; and ALL the Service 
Men & Women that protect us each & every day here & abroad.  As Well as our police, fire and EMS who put their 
lives  on the line each & every day to help us when we are in need.      Vivat Jesus 
Fraternally Yours, 
DANIEL 


